



Event: NATO - BENELUX Industry Day

"NATO Gateways with industry"

**Date:** Friday, 18<sup>th</sup> March 2016 **Time:** 09.30 – 15.30 hrs

**Location:** NATO Headquarters, 39 Boulevard Leopold III, Brussels.

Location for car navigation: Belgium, Evere, Bourgetlaan

## Dear Sir or Madam,

You are cordially invited to participate in the 2016 edition of the NATO BENELUX Industry Day in Brussels, NATO HQ, Joseph Luns conference room. This day is hosted by the BE-NE-LUX delegations to NATO, Agoria/Association for Belgian Security Defence Industries (BSDI), Netherlands Security and Defence Industries Foundation (NIDV) and the Luxembourg Chamber of Commerce.

This year's 6<sup>th</sup> edition of the event will focus on the different ways NATO builds relationships with industry. A hosted walking lunch will again be offered.

The NATO BENELUX NATO Industry Day 2016 will provide you with an excellent opportunity to remain fully informed about relevant developments and discuss them with colleagues from both industry and governments. The draft programme for the day is attached.

The working language for this day will be English. Participation is free of charge.

The registration procedure is as follows.

- For **the Netherlands**: the NIDV automated process of registration will be used.
- For **Belgium**: please pass your details by email to <a href="mailto:erik.sterckx@diplobel.fed.be">erik.sterckx@diplobel.fed.be</a>.
- For **Luxembourg**: Please pass your details (family name, first name, date of birth, nationality, company name and email address) by email to <a href="mailto:Helle.Sorensen@mae.etat.lu">Helle.Sorensen@mae.etat.lu</a>, copy to <a href="mailto:Diana.Rutledge@cc.lu">Diana.Rutledge@cc.lu</a>.

This is mandatory in order to facilitate your entry to the NATO Headquarters.

Due to NATO Security Regulations registration closes **Monday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2016**, close of business.

Upon arrival at the NATO Headquarters Main Gate, please report to the special conference group entrance, which is located about 20 meters to the right side of the main entrance. Please show your passport. Please be informed that due to current building activities parking facilities are still limited.

Please note that taking photographs inside the NATO HQ premises is NOT ALLOWED.

With kind regards,

John Jansen Erik Sterckx
NATO Counsellor Economic Counsellor
NIDV BE Del NATO
tel. +31 6 53314 621 tel. +32 2 7076035

E-mail: E-mail:

j.jansen@nidv.eu erik.sterckx@diplobel.fed.be

Guy Diederich Counsellor LUX Del NATO tel. +32 2 7073835

E-mail:

Guy.Diederich@mae.etat.lu